
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2025 
 

 

-- Words to Live By Series -- 
 

9:30 AM Worship led by Pastor Jeremy Van Genderen 
Words To Live By — 2 John: Walk in the Truth 

 

No Sunday School 
 

Paintball Outing 
Those who signed up for the paintball outing, the church bus will be departing  

from the bus barn @ 12:45pm today. The cost is $25 per person. 
 

1:30 PM Ukrainian Worship | Sr. High Youth Room 
_______________________________________________ 

 
 

NEXT SUNDAY AT MRC 
 

-- Master’s Ringers -- 
 

9:30 AM Worship led by Pastor Jeremy Van Genderen 
Fall Series: Words To Live By — 3 John: Support Those On Mission 

 

10:45 AM Sunday School 
 

1:30 PM Ukrainian Worship | Sr. High Youth Room 



Sub Sandwich Fundraiser Update - All of the sub sandwiches are gone. 
Thank you so much for your support, everyone!  

 

Church Key Fobs - Forms Due Today - We have installed a key fob system 
that will be used to access the church buildings after hours. The church 
building will be open during the week when staff is present, as well as 
during Sunday services, Wednesday Night Activities, & other church sponsored 
events. If you need access to the building outside of those times (praise team               
practice, a Bible study that meets at church, Sunday school teacher, committee 
member, etc.), you may request a fob by filling out the form that you should have 
received in your church mailbox (there are extra at the information table). Fobs will 
allow access to the main entrance by the sanctuary & by the Refuge. Please return 
your form to the church office today. Contact Dave Dykstra with any questions. 

 

Church Cropland - The church farm ground was harvested on Tuesday,                  
Sept. 30th. The bean harvest averaged 72 bu/acre. Thank you to everyone             
who volunteered time and equipment to make this year’s harvest successful. 
 

Post High Ministry Opportunities - Just a reminder about a couple                  
opportunities to help out with the Post High Ministry. 
• There is a box by the church mailboxes for goodie donations for 

care packages. Suggestions for this are pop, Gatorade, and other 
beverages, candy bars, easy mac, gum, chips jerky, etc. 

• We are looking for people to help serve breakfast. Contact Marissa Maassen if 
you would be willing to serve a breakfast!  

 

Nursery Reminder - Just a reminder that we have a nursery available for 
children under the age of 3 years old. Parents are welcome to drop their 
child off before or during the service. Qualified volunteers are available to 

care for your child. If you would like to stay with your child, you are welcome to do 
so. Kids above the age of 3 will be asked to join their families in the sanctuary. 
Thank you for abiding by this guideline. Additionally, a mother’s room is available 
for nursing mothers. Please find this room at the bottom of the steps and to the 
right. A livestream of the service is available.  
 

Fall-o-ween Jesus Night at Quest - On October 29, Quest will be having 
“Are You Fall-o-ween Jesus?” night! Students are asked to invite an adult              
to come with them to Quest that night for a night of fun! They will be               
carving pumpkins, so if they could bring tools to carve, that would be very helpful!              
Pumpkins have been donated. We are excited to include our guests in our harvest 
night of fall-o-ween Jesus! 
 

Children & Worship, our ministry for 3 & 4 year olds, will begin next Sunday! 
Watch the bulletin for details. 

 
 

MRC HAPPENINGS + CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

JR. GAP ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Sub Fundraiser - A big thank you to everyone who ordered subs, and to 
those who helped assemble them. You are all a huge blessing. Thanks for 
your faithful support of the Jr. GAP ministry. The funds raised will help offset future 
events for the students. Update: All subs have ben sold. Thank you! 
—————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

JOINT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Parents: If you have not done so already, please turn in your waiver forms! 
 

Paintball Outing - TODAY - Leaving MRC @ 12:45pm - Don’t forget about 
the paintball outing happening today! Everyone should bring $25, water, 
snack, & a paintball gun (if you have one). Looking forward to a fun day! 

 
Harvest Party - Wednesday, October 29 - Get ready for our annual Harvest            
Party! Invite your friends to join us as we head to Mike & Denise Vander 
Broek’s place. We will enjoy some yummy food, fun activities and games, 
hayrides, and a great time together! Due to limited parking, we ask that you 
ride the church buses that will be leaving church at 6pm by the Refuge.             
We will plan to return to MRC around 9pm. The Vander Broek’s live East of                  
Sioux Center at 3473 400th Street. We’re looking forward to seeing you there! 
—————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

SR. HIGH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Snack Reminder: Please bring your 24-pack of pop ASAP. The night you are 
scheduled to bring a snack, please bring 2 dozen bars or cookies. 
 

Traveling Nativity - Saturday, December 6 & Sunday, December 7 -               
We are looking forward to Traveling Nativity this year! Be sure to put it on 
your calendar for December 6 & 7 (students, it’s important you make sure 
to take off work for these dates). We often have over 1,000 to upwards of 
2,000 people come through Maurice for this event, so it’s an incredible opportunity 
to share the birth of Christ, share the gospel, and for outreach. This is such a great 
fundraiser for our Sr. High and we hope to see you there! 

 

JR. GAP MINISTRY SR. HIGH MINISTRY 

October 15 – Lesson Night: Moses 
• Snacks: Brynley E, Sophie L, Trenton V 

October 22 – Lesson Night: Testimony 
• Snacks: Zoe V, Brandon S, Rylee S 

On the radar: Harvest Party - October 29 

October 15 - Lesson Night: Moses 
• Snacks: Alyson L, Erica J, Cole J 

October 22 - Lesson Night: Testimony 
• Snacks: Kaleb K, Sara G, Malachi DK 

On the radar: Harvest Party - October 29 



THIS WEEK AT MRC 
 

Sunday, October 12 - No Sunday School 
8:30 AM Post High Ministry Breakfast 
9:30 AM Worship led by Pastor Jeremy 
No Sunday School 
12:45 PM Paintball Outing 
1:30 PM Ukrainian Worship - Youth Room 

     Monday, October 13 
1:30 PM Good News Circle 
6:00 PM Elder/Deacon Meetings 
6:30 PM Master’s Ringers Rehearsal 
7:00 PM Full Consistory Meeting 

     Tuesday, October 14 
11:30 AM Staff Lunch 

     Wednesday, October 15 
6:30 AM Prayer 
5:30 PM Wednesday Night Meal 

 Meatballs, baby roasted potatoes,               
candied carrots, roll, apple crisp 

6:20 PM Quest for the Kingdom 
6:20 PM Jr. GAP  
7:45 PM Adult Choir Rehearsal - Room 9 
7:50 PM Sr. High 

     Thursday, October 16 
6:45 PM Sunday AM Rehearsal 

     Friday, October 17 
5:30 PM Recycled Teens @ Pizza Hut 

Sunday, October 19 - Master’s Ringers 
8:30 AM Post High Ministry Breakfast 
9:30 AM Worship led by Pastor Jeremy 
10:45 AM Sunday School 
1:30 PM Ukrainian Worship - Youth Room 
 
 

TODAY’S SONGS 
 

“Blessed Be Your Name” 
“This I Believe” 

“What A Beautiful Name” 
“Come Lord Jesus (Even So Come)” 

“I Will Follow” 
“Thy Word” 

————————————————————————————— 
CHURCH FAMILY PRAYER 

 

Please be in prayer for Cliff Wierda as he 
began immune therapy infusion for            

cancer this past Friday. 
 

Please be in prayer for Jo Dekker                       
following her knee replacement surgery. 

 

Pray for those with ongoing                              
treatments & concerns: 

Marlene De Jager, Evelyn De Vries,  
Ruth Heidebrink, Daryl Holtrop,  

Debbie Hubers, Amy Muth,  
Herlon Vander Schaaf,  

Delmar Van Klompenburg,                              
Norm & Marge Van Ommeren,  

Stan Van Ommeren, Linda Zevenbergen 
————————————————————————————— 

MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH 
 

For the month of October, we ask that 
you be in prayer for Mark Wilson as he 
serves on staff and board at the Phnom 

Penh Bible School in Cambodia.                    
Please pray for the students there,                    
for safety for Mark’s travels, and for              
health for Mark and his wife, Deb. 

————————————————————————————— 
STAFF APPRECIATION MONTH 

 

October is Staff Appreciation Month.  
Feel free to take this opportunity to show 

your appreciation to our church staff, 
whether that be a text, a goody on their 
desk, or an encouraging note. You can 

find a list of their “favorites” on the cover 
of the October newsletter. 

 
 

 NURSERY SCHEDULE 

Oct 12 Mike Vermeer, Tricia Jansma 

Oct 19 Emily Maassen, Naomi Schrock 

 PRAYER SCHEDULE  

Oct 12 Lee Maassen (Service) 
No Sunday School  

Oct 19 Jill Muilenburg (Service) 
Jocelyn Muilenburg (S.S.) 


